
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       

INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 
 

Notice on VAT Registration 
 

 

   

You are hereby informed that, with effect from September 1, 2025, all applications regarding 

the Temporary/Permanent VAT Registration should be submitted only through the “e-

Services”. 

Manual submission of any Application for the Registration of VAT will not be accepted after 

August 31, 2025. Any person who seeks a Temporary/Permanent VAT Registration is required 

to complete the registration process online. 

For guidance on using the “e-Services” and for any related assistance, please visit IRD official 

website or contact IRD call center 1944. 
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